
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Katherine Johnson 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, July 14, 2021 1:12 PM 
'Katherine Johnson ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: fpl rate increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07887-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob. Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----
From: Katherine Johnson <kathkit4@icloud.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 202112:23 PM 
To: clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
Subject: fpl rate increase 

Sent from my iPhoneplease do not approve rate increases fpl i'm retired live on small amt. with food gas increases 
find it hard to get by. I read that your mission purpose to provide safe reliable utility services at fair prices for us in fla. 
please reject the 20 % increase in 4 yrs. i snd many of us may have to leave fl. katherine johnson kathkit4@icloud.com. 
thank you 
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